
 

 

 
 
Date:  November 2nd, 2023 
 
From:  Dr. Sneha Kumar Kasera 
  Associate Dean for Academic Affairs, 

John and Marcia Price College of Engineering 
Professor, Kahlert School of Computing 
University of Utah 
Phone: (801) 581-5184 

  Email: kasera@cs.utah.edu 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I manage the ABET accreditation process in the John and Marcia Price College of Engineering at 

the University of Utah. I certify that our Bachelor of Science in Electrical Engineering and our 

Bachelor of Science in Computer Engineering programs have been accredited by ABET to 

September 30th, 2028.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Sneha Kumar Kasera 
 

go.s.ee


